
Morning Worship
December 5, 2021

9:30 A.M.

Prelude Orchestra
“Emmanuel”

Hymn
“O Come, O Come, Emmanuel”

Welcome and Announcements Beth Fritts

Advent Wreath David and Melinda Brown
Luke 2:1-7

Hymn
“Angels, from the Realms of Glory”
“Angels We Have Heard on High”

Offertory Prayer Shawn Stafford

Offertory Tyler Dixon
“Away in a Manger”

Sermon Pastor

“The Opening Act for Jesus”
Luke 1:13-24

Hymn
“As with Gladness Men of Old”

Closing Pastor

Benediction Shawn Stafford

Sound: Chase Pendergrass
Pro Presenter: Julie Loudermilk
Live Stream: Katelyn Frazier

Today is our first annual incorporation meeting to be held after the morning
worship. At that time we will present the 2022 budget, corporate officers, and
new members.

Based on guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC), we are asking all individuals to wear a mask while inside our church
facilities.

The Covid advisory board has agreed to keep the same status - as we
are still at high transmission.

“The Sounds of Christmas”
an evening of instrumental music

Sunday, December 12 at 5 p.m. and 7 p.m.

Reservations are required as seating in the Sanctuary will be limited. You can
use the communication card found in your bulletin or call the church office
323-8033 extension 1.

37 Christmas Angels from Fort Shelby Assisted Living are available for
adoption today.  Sign up and angel information can be found in the Welcome
Center.

Lottie Moon Post Office is Open!  Donations or 15 cents per card. You may
bring cards for any active member/attendee.  Drop off your cards in the
Welcome Center or across from the Nursery.  Cards must be picked up by
December 26.

Christmas Pounding
In appreciation of Clay, Adam, and David we will have boxes available in the
Welcome Center on Sunday, December 12th and Sunday, December 19th to
drop off cards and/or gifts.  We are truly blessed to have a dedicated staff.

Chairman of the Deacons, Robbie Wagner

The Myra Fielden Mission Group would like to thank everyone for your
generosity this past year, in helping with our mission projects each month of
2021. Through your giving, we were able to help many organizations and share
the love of Jesus with them. We will not be meeting this month, but will be
collecting Christmas cards for the residents of The Waters (formerly CCC). 
There will be a box in the Welcome Center for these.  Merry Christmas and
may God bless your Christmas season!
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Birthdays this Week

06 - Tom Besco 09 - Aubrey Wagner
06 - Wayne Goodman 10 - Nikki Collins
08 - Taryn Fox 11 - Linda Boyd

November 2021 Stewardship Report

Monthly Budget Needs $ 54,022.00
Received toward Budget during November $ 40,196.60

My Dollar for Ministry during November $      433.00

Monthly Building Loan Goal $   9,255.74
Received toward Building Fund during November $   6,843.00

“B” Bucks collected during the month of November to be applied to the
principal of our Building Fund loan $158.00.

Going That Extra Mile This Week:

Tot Church: Savannah Williams, Chelsea Williams
Preschool Church: Janice and Jimmy Gorley
Counters: Linda Davenport, Kyle Loudermilk
New Members: Rita Worley

First Baptist Church
P.O. Box 587

Blountville, Tennessee 37617
423-323-8033

www.fbcbtn.com
Prayer Line 423-323-1640

Our email address is:   fbcbtn@fbcbtn.com

January 5, 2022 6:30 p.m. Wednesday Service resumes

January 13, 2022 Thursday morning Bible study
resumes

First Baptist Church         

           Blountville, Tennessee  
     Welcome

                              CLAY AUSTIN                                          ADAM SELLS  
                               Pastor                                                          Minister of Students

         DAVID BROWN                          JANE SULLIVAN                        JAN SEABOLT
         Minister of Worship                       Pianist                                             Organist                         
               and  Outreach    

        LINDA DAVENPORT                 PAYTON ROUSE                         MITZI PROFFITT
        Office Administrator                      Ministry Assistant                           Kids  Care  Director

Opportunities of the Week

December 5 - 11, 2021

Sunday: 9:30 am Morning Worship
Nursery
Tot Church
Preschool Worship
First Kids Super Duper Sunday Spectacular

                  10:45 am Sunday School
4:30 pm Handbell Rehearsal
6:00 pm AWANA Pajama Night & Christmas Store
6:30 pm “The Message of the Manger”

Tuesday: 6:30 pm Sounds of Christmas Rehearsal

Wednesday: 6:30 pm First Student Ministry

Thursday: 6:00 pm Blountville Christmas Tree Lighting/Old
Sullivan County Courthouse

Saturday: 2:00 pm Blountville Christmas Parade

SECURITY OF THE DAY: KEVIN STAFFORD
MEDICAL RESPONSE: AMBER WAGNER
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